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10 December 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
On behalf of Mersey View Learning Trust, I am emailing to inform you that Kevin Sexton will be leaving his role as 
Chief Executive Officer of the Trust at the end of this month. He will be taking up the role of Head Teacher at Blue 
Coat School, Liverpool.   
 
The Trustees of Mersey View Learning Trust have expressed their thanks to Kevin for his work in the development 
and incorporation of the Trust and would like me to give all staff, students and families the reassurance that positive 
discussions have taken place with the Regional Director’s Office about recruitment to this important role within the 
Trust. In addition, the Trustees are looking at options to ensure that there is support in place for early in the New 
Year, so we can continue to build on the great work we have achieved together as a Trust.  
 
Under the strong leadership of our Headteachers and Senior Leadership Teams, supported by our local governing 
boards and our school improvement partners, I am sure that our school will continue to provide a quality education 
for the children and students in its care. 
 
Message from Kevin Sexton: 
 
After much reflection, I have made the decision to step down as CEO of Mersey View Learning Trust. It has been an 
incredible privilege to work alongside the outstanding headteachers and staff who have been instrumental in building 
our exceptional trust. Together, we have created new opportunities for school improvement and a culture that values 
collaboration, innovation, and excellence. I am deeply grateful for your dedication and unwavering support 
throughout this journey. 
  
As I prepare to start a new chapter as headteacher of Blue Coat School, I look forward to sharing and fostering a 
vision grounded in inclusion, excellence, and wellbeing. While I am excited about this new opportunity, I will always 
hold a deep appreciation for my time at Mersey View Learning Trust and the remarkable people who make it so 
special. 
 
Thank you for your commitment and for everything we have achieved together. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs R Baldwin, Headteacher 

 

 


